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26 September 2022 
 
Dear James, 
 
Thank you for your written question, which was for answer on 7 September 2022.  
 
The Welsh Government is committed to build more social homes across the whole of Wales 
as signalled by our commitment to deliver 20,000 new low carbon homes for rent in the 
social sector this term. 
 
To support this commitment, we have allocated record levels of funding to the social 
housing grant. In 2021/22, in Mid Wales, £15.8 million (£11million in Powys and £4.8 million 
in Ceredigion) was spent through the Social Housing Grant to build more social homes. 
Allocations for 2022/23 total £21.1 million (£13.6 million for Powys and £7.5 million for 
Ceredigion). 
 
Whilst our target is focussed on delivering more social homes, we know there is a need for 
all types of homes in Wales. Our support for market housing remains an important part of 
our toolkit to ensure people and families have the home that is right for them. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
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